South Berwick Public Library Advisory Board Minutes
February 15, 2022 6:30PM via Zoom

Aftendees: Lee Shaw, Hilda Howell, Katherine Gilchrest, Chris (Mike) Siebach

Minutes of the January meeting were approved and attested.

New Business: Discussed the Request for Reconsideration of Material Form Lee sent to the
board in advance of the meeting. The Advisory board reviewed drafted procedure document
and after discussing, agreed to approve it with minor changes. The Advisory board would be
consulted if a concern was raised and make a decision in conjunction with the Library Director.
Mike will make minor changes and add a line about reviewing the form with the Advisory board
at their next meeting after receiving the completed form.

Library has been slow the last month with some canceled events because of COVID but expect
things to pick up again in March.

Starting to work on the summer reading program. It will have an ocean theme this year.
Handicap ramp has been kept clear and not needed to be closed at all this season.

Lee has been working with the Friends of the Library to determine what to ask the town for
funding for vs. the Friends of the Library. So far the conversations have gone well.

Budget has been approved by the Town Manager and now needs to be approved by the Town
Council.

Meeting adjourned at 6:58PM
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